South Shore

THERAPIES

South Shore Therapies cares about

the health and safety of our clients and staff.

What we are currently doing to adhere to Covid-19 guidelines and beyond:

Following CDC Guidelines

If we are alerted that a client or staff member has a positive Covid-19 test or is exposed to a
positive Covid-19 individual, we follow all CDC protocols prior to being able to return to SST.

Enhanced Cleaning Protocols

In addition to our regular nightly cleaning process, we have hired designated staff members for
each clinic to clean, disinfect and sterilize therapy equipment, touch surfaces, fabrics used in
our therapy gyms (such as sheets, etc.) and within our feeding kitchens throughout business

hours.

Air Quality

We have added additional exhaust in our treatment rooms to facilitate air exchange

We have installed larger duct work to increase the mixture of outside air versus recycled air
We have installed HEPA filters where possible

We have installed medical grade air purifiers, Sanitation lonizers, and UV-C room cleaners
throughout our facilities

We have UV-C wands and cleaning boxes for small items

We have transitioned to a mask-optional policy for clients and staff and encourage anyone with
concerns to feel comfortable wearing a mask in our clinics

We keep adequate supplies of PPE on hand for staff and/or clients including masks, clear
masks, face shields, gloves, etc.

We ask all clients to wash or sanitize their hands upon entering our clinics

Since opening our doors in 2004, South Shore Therapies has set the standard for treatment, and
we are also committed to setting the standard for safety policies and procedures. These
procedures have and will continue to help us reduce the spread of all forms of viruses, colds
and other illness. We are continually committed to the safety of our clients, families, and our
employees.

Howard Szklut - CEO



